Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 6:21 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #4-9-2016: Billy Grieves Update

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #4-9-2016
Date: 4/18/2016
Subject: Billy Grieves Update

The family of Billy Grieves has informed us that Billy now has
hospice care at the care facility where he is staying. Eternal
Patrol does not appear to be that far away. In the meantime,
the family has requested that no visitors be allowed to go by.
They will keep us appraised of further developments.



